
 

 
 
 
 

ReMA Policy on Chapter Officers1 

IT IS RESOLVED that it is the policy of the Association that no more than one officer in any given chapter 
may be a representative of any given Member company; and   

IT IS FURTHER RESOLVED that any chapter requesting an exception to this policy shall present the cause 
for such exception, with a plan for mitigating risks to the Chapter and Association, for approval by the 
Association Executive Committee prior to seating any officers from the same Member company; and 

IT IS FURTHER RESOLVED that any current Chapters with board composition that is contrary to this policy 
shall provide a transition plan to the Association President; and   

IT IS FURTHER RESOLVED that staff is directed to formalize this policy for inclusion in the Association 
Policy Manual. 
 

 
1 As adopted by the ReMA Board of Directors on October 30, 2020. 


